
MANAGER’S DESK FOR SATURDAY, APRIL 23, 2022 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

I DON’T KNOW HOW YOUR WEEK WENT BUT SPEAKING FOR MYSELF I AM GLAD THE 

WEEKEND IS HERE.  

IT WAS A VERY BUSY WEEK. IT WAS A WEEK GETTING THINGS READY FOR THE AUDIT 

TEAM’S VISIT ON WEDNESDAY AND THURSDAY AND THEN BEING HERE TO PROVIDE 

THEM WITH SPECIAL REPORTS, PAPERWORK, ETC.  

ON TOP OF THAT, PEGGY WAS OUT SICK ALL WEEK UNTIL FRIDAY. WHICH MEANT I 

NEEDED TO DO SOME OF THE THINGS THAT SHE NORMALLY CARED.  

AND WE ARE JUST TWO WEEKS AWAY FROM OUR WISCONSIN DELLS BUS TRIP. TRIP 

INFORMATION PACKETS WERE SENT OUT TO THE APPROXIMATELY 100 PEOPLE 

TRAVELING WITH US. AND THEN THE FUN PART. ASSIGNING CONCERT SEATS TO 

EVERYONE MAKING SURE THEY ARE SITTING WITH THE PEOPLE THEY ARE COMING 

WITH. SPREADSHEETS HELP WITH THAT PROCESS. AND, OF COURSE, THERE ARE THE 

OCCASIONAL CHANGES THAT COME UP AS PEOPLE’S SCHEDULE CHANGE.  

AND SOMEWHERE IN THERE I HAVE TO FIND TIME TO DO MY REGULAR WORK. SO, I AM 

VERY HAPPY FOR THE WEEKEND. WHAT DIDN’T GET DONE WILL BE HERE TO GREET ME 

ON MONDAY. BUT UNTIL THEN…I’LL BE CATCHING UP ON THINGS AT HOME.  

FOR THOSE OF YOU WHO HAVE HAD JUST AS HECTIC A WEEK, TAKE SOME DEEP 

BREATHS AND ALLOW YOURSELF SOME TIME TO RELAX AND PERHAPS ENJOY SOME OF 

OUR PROGRAMMING. FROM THE KID’S PROGRAMS AND SONG REQUEST TIME IN THE 

MORNING, TO PROPHECY TODAY AND SOUTHERN GOSPEL MUSIC IN THE AFTERNOON TO 

THE PUBLIC SQUARE WEEKEND AND MUSIC IN THE EVENING. THERE’S A LOT OF GOOD 

LISTENING TO BE HAD. 

SPEAKING OF LISTENING, WE ENJOY HEARING FROM YOU. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

VISIT US ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


